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Panmure District School Newsletter
No.01 - Term.3, Week 01 –Monday 23 July 2018
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola

Welcome 

A warm welcome to the third Term of the year. The cold weather experienced during the holidays, will continue this term, as traditionally Term 3 is the coldest and wettest term. Hope everyone is well prepared to take on the challenges for this term. 
Cook Island Week 

Next week the school will be celebrating Cook Island language in school. We would love for to be involved. Please see your child’s classroom teacher.  

School Uniforms 
A reminder to all families that the children need to wear correct uniform to school. If children do not have a school jumper or jacket they are allowed to wear the Warriors’ jacket. If your child is not wearing the correct uniform items to school please to send a note explaining the situation. 
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Home and Emergency Contact 
The Office Staff has noted that several Home and Emergency contact numbers are out of date. 
It is very important that both family and emergency contact numbers and addresses are kept up to date. 
If your landline and or mobile numbers or address have changed – please inform the school immediately. It is essential that the school is able to make contact with each at all times. 
A reminder, if children are to be absent from school, please contact the school office before 9.00am.  
School Phone – (09) 527 7659 

Text Mobile – 021 0834 7934 
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Panmure District School Baking Programme
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A reminder that the baking programme happens every Wednesday. Parents are most welcome to join the team and do creative baking. A good opportunity for parents to mix and mingle and learn new recipes. 
Kung Fu Lessons 

The Kung Fu School has a new club in Mt Wellington operating now! This is the 6th club in the Auckland region and 19th in New Zealand. 
The venue is the Panmure District School hall. Students should be aged 7 and up. Classes are currently Wednesdays at 6:15 pm to 7:15 pm

Parents are welcome to attend and the first class is free.

Benefits of training in Shaolin Kung Fu include increased: fitness, self-defence, confidence, discipline focus and many more. Visit our website www.shaolinkungfu.co.nz
Student Led Conference

Another awesome opportunity for the parents to come to this student led conference and the students will have the privilege of explaining to their parents as they progress in learning. The conference is held next week, 

Wednesday 01 August from 2.00pm to 8.00pm 

Thursday 02 August from 2.00pm to 6.00pm. 

This year we are asking parents to book their preference time online using the following instructions: 
1. Use your phone or computer and type the following
2. www.schoolinterviews.co.nz/code into your browser

3. Next, enter the event code - 8hh33

4. Enter your name, your student's name, and your email address. If you need to book for more than one student, change the “Book for x students” setting, and enter the other student's name.

5. On the next page, pick the teachers you want to meet from the list of teachers.

6. Then you'll see a timetable showing when your chosen teachers are available.

7. Simply click on the times that suit you.

Every family that books online earns house points for their children. Can you help your child to get the maximum points for their house? 
